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News from Mrs Hey 
Dear Parents, 

Welcome to Term 2. We have been blessed with beautiful Autumn weather in recent 
weeks. It is one of my favourite times of year as we can enjoy our stunning environment 
and reconnect with nature. This is so important for our mental health and overall                         
wellbeing.  

I have been reading a book called ‘My Happy Place’ by Jo Zammit, which I highly                    
recommend. It has a few major themes such as gratitude, forgiveness, kindness,                       
learning for life and connecting to the environment. A useful family activity in the book is 
called ‘rainbowing’. This means that for every negative thought or complaint you have, 
you need to counteract this with a moment of gratitude. We have lots to be grateful for. 

“When it rains, look for rainbows.  

When it is dark, look for stars.”  

(Oscar Wilde) 
 

I hope you find some time to look for rainbows and stars this fortnight. 

 

Go gently, 

Cathy Hey 
Principal 

Change to afternoon procedures. 



Head Lice 

Specialist Reports 

Peaceful Kids Attendance 

Congratulations 

Teacher Appreciation 

Week 

Dates for your diary 

Tuesday 4th May –                                     
Diocesan Cross Country 

Thursday 6th May –                                   
Mothers’ Day stall 

Friday 7th May 2:15pm –                  
Kinder leading assembly (Kinder 
parents welcome to attend) 



Sacred Space 
Catholics believe that the soul also needs to grow in the life of grace. The sacrament of  
Confirmation builds on the sacraments of Baptism, Penance, and Holy Communion,  
completing the process of initiation into the Catholic community.  
Confirmation, a sacrament of initiation, establishes young adults as full-fledged members 
of the faith. This sacrament is called Confirmation because the faith given in Baptism is  
now confirmed and made strong. During your Baptism, your parents and godparents  
make promises to renounce Satan and believe in God and the Church on your behalf.  
At Confirmation, you renew those same promises, this time speaking for yourself. 
 
During Confirmation, the focus is on the Holy Spirit, who confirmed the apostles on Pentecost and gave them 
courage to practice their faith. Catholics believe that the same Holy Spirit confirms Catholics during the Sacrament 
of Confirmation and gives them the same gifts. 
Traditionally, the seven gifts of the Holy Spirit are wisdom, understanding, counsel, fortitude (courage), 
knowledge, piety, and fear of the Lord. These gifts are supernatural graces given to the soul. The 12 fruits of the 
Holy Spirit are charity, joy, peace, patience, benignity, goodness, long-suffering, mildness, faith, modesty, conti-
nency, and chastity — human qualities that can be activated by the Holy Spirit. 

 
Congratulations to the following students who have received or are receiving the Sacrament of Confirmation. 
Kobe and Joseph - 25th April 
Mia and Beau - 1st May 
Lenae  2nd May 
 

Attention Year 3 and 4 Parents 
 
Please find below important information regarding  
Information for the sacraments of First reconciliation  
(year 3) and First Communion (year 4) 

 

Easter Liturgy 
 

 
 
 
 
On Wednesday we celebrated the resurrection of Jesus 
Christ in a beautiful liturgy by our year 5 and 6 students.  
Easter is the greatest celebration in the Catholic church 
because it is the completion of the Holy week that ends 
with the resurrection of Jesus. Easter celebrates the                      
beginning and foundation of Christianity. Jesus was raised 
from the dead, and it goes to show that He conquered sin 
and death. He is the only Son of God, who through this 
amazing resurrection, brings us closer to God and our faith. 
Pope Francis describes The resurrection of Jesus from the 
dead as the source of hope for humankind.  
 
Thanks to Father Peter and years 5 and 6 teachers and 
students who organised the liturgy for our students. 



2022 Enrolments 

Emmaus Catholic College will be holding an Open morning on Tuesday 25th May  
between 9.00 am and 9.45 am.  If you or anyone you know are considering enrolment 

at Emmaus Catholic College, you are very welcome to attend.  If you are unable to attend at that  
time and would still like to visit Emmaus, please contact our Enrolment Officers on 02 9670 8300  

who will be very happy to  



Trinity R.E.D Reading Stars 

Eli 
Year 6 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Eli is a regular home reader who enjoys reading fictional stories in 
his free time.  

 

Interview with Eli conducted by Mrs Gauci. 
 
Mrs Gauci: What genre do you enjoy reading the most - fiction or nonfiction? 
Eli: Definitely fiction! I love fictional stories as they are more interesting. They hook in the 
reader. As a reader, you want to read on to see what happens next in the story. I find nonfic-
tion boring, unless I need it for the information. 
 
Mrs Gauci: What is your favourite fictional story?  
Eli: ‘Diary of a Minecraft Zombie’ series - because it is about my most played game - Mine-
craft. It's about Minecraft and a whole other version of Minecraft called ‘Story Mode’. 
 
Mrs Gauci: What do you enjoy most about going to the LARC? 
Eli: Lots of books to borrow! I have read most ‘Minecraft' stories from the LARC and I also 
bought some from last year’s book fair.  
 
Mrs Gauci: Where do you like to read at home?  
Eli: At home, anywhere comfy like my bed or on a pillow. 
 
Mrs Gauci: Who do you like to read with at home? 
Eli: I like to read to my younger sisters. I read the ABC book to my youngest sister, she is only 
1 year and 6 months and already she loves books.  
 
Mrs Gauci: Why do you love reading? 
Eli: I love reading because it is so enjoyable. I am so curious to find out what happens next so 
I just want to read on. Reading transports me to another world.  





Staff Leave 

ANZAC Day 

Parent Volunteer 



Have you downloaded the QKR app yet?  




